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Greetings.I find it unbelievable that babies are being denied the love and care they deserve in this supposedly 
progressive society.  
Every child is precious.As a society we must care for them.  
I had abcdumed that our Queensland Government would have a conscience.You have the power to protect 
these vulnerable children.They are our future.  
I can't imagine the distress experienced by caring staff who go to work to facilitate healing.Do the Fathers of 
these children know the suffering these children are experiencing?  
My observation is that it is difficult for men and women of child bearing age to get sterilised even if they have 
no intention of taking responsibility for the fruit of their abcdual activity.I recommend that sterilization becomes 
easily accessible to this cohort.I sincerely hope that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely,  
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